Deacon James B. Rhett, heartfelt congratulations on your well-deserved presidency at Newcastle
Concerned Citizens, Inc.! Your unwavering commitment to our community throughout the years,
combined with your deep involvement in various committee initiatives, has uniquely equipped you for
this significant leadership role. Your accomplishments stand as a testament to your dedication and the
successful pursuit of ambitious goals. As we look forward to 2025, we are filled with enthusiasm
regarding your vision and leadership for the future of Newcastle Concerned Citizens, Inc., and we
anticipate witnessing the ongoing successes that will emerge from your stewardship in “the wonderful
neighborhood estled in the northeast of Columbia.”

Your presidency not only marks a new chapter for Newcastle Concerned Citizens, Inc., but it also
represents a critical turning point for the organization. Building on the rich legacy of service and
community engagement that you have fostered; we encourage you to lead with steadfast determination
and an unwavering sense of purpose. May you draw upon our history and bylaws as you guide us
forward, inspired by the revitalized spirit of Newcastle, to place the well-being of our residents at the
foretront of your agenda.

We hope you will champion the establishment of efficient and fair dispute-resolution processes, ensuring
that all concerns are addressed swiftly and equitably. Your leadership is essential in cultivating a
community that is not only safer but also more compassionate and united true embodiment of our
guiding motto: "Neighbors Working Together to Improve the Quality of Life in Our Neighborhood."

“*Duties Served in the Past and Present: **

- Block Captain Coordinator

- Fundraiser Organizer

- Benevolence Committee Member

- Block Captain for Carlton Drive

- Provided flowers for all four entranceways

- Community Liaison

- Financial Contributor

- Organized free fruits and vegetables for the community twice a year
- Maintained the lawn at Carlton Drive and Newcastle Drive entryway

The various experiences you ve gained throughout your career have significantly equipped you with the
skills and insights necessary for this crucial leadership role.

Again, congratulations on your election.

Sincerely,

Dr. finthony Mack

Social Activities Committee Chair




